Join the Dickinson Library Birthday Book Club



The Dickinson Library Birthday Book Club is a great way to add new books to our library collection while celebrating your child's birthday. Here are some of the ways we will help celebrate your child's birthday:

You and your child will choose a book from our Birthday Book Club Website https://www.btsb.com/sosl/dickinsonelementary2/. There are a variety of books and prices for you to choose from.

- Your child's name will be placed on a bookplate and added to the book to announce the birthday donation for years to come.
- Your child's name and picture will be added to the Birthday Book Club Bulletin Board.
- Your child's name and picture, as well as the title of the donated book, will be displayed on the morning announcements.
- Your child will be the first person to "check out" the new book.

To join this year, please:

- Visit the Dickinson Birthday Book Club Online site at: https://www.btsb.com/sosl/dickinsonelementary2/
- View the books on our Birthday Book Club site and choose the perfect book to celebrate your child's birthday this year.
- You will be asked to enter your child's name for a bookplate that will be added to the book by the company and then you will pay online.
- Once your purchase has been processed, the book will be shipped to
 Dickinson (shipping can take up to one month). When the donated
 book arrives, your child's picture will be taken and added to our
 bulletin board.
- The Birthday Book Club webpage will be available through March 21, 2024, for purchases.

Thank you for supporting our library!

Mrs. Bromonsky, Dickinson Elementary Librarian